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The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the United Nations Office and
other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the
United Nations Office at Geneva — Office of the Director-General and, with
reference to the International Day of Solidarity with the Palestinian People,
to be commemorated on 29 November at UNOG, has the honor to transmit
the attached official statement from the Government of Brazil.

The Permanent Mission of Brazil in Geneva avails itself of this

opportunity to renew to the United Nations Office at Geneva — Office of the
Director-General the assurances of its highest consideration.

Geneva, 25 November 2021

To the United Nations Office at Geneva (UNOGQG)
Office of the Director-General

Political Affairs and Partnerships Section
E-mail: unog.political@un.org



MESSAGE OF BRAZIL ON THE OCCASION OF THE
INTERNATIONAL DAY OF SOLIDARITY WITH THE PALESTINIAN
PEOPLE, 2021

As the international community celebrates the International Day of
Solidarity with the Palestinian People, Brazil reiterates its unwavering for
the peaceful settlement of the conflict, with Israel and Palestine living side
by side in peace and security, in accordance with international law and the
relevant UN General Assembly and Security Council resolutions.

The search for a peaceful solution to the question of Palestine is essential for
the maintenance of international peace and security. As an elected member
of the Security Council, Brazil will continue to support all efforts to bring
about a just and lasting peace in the region.



